
 

We welcome an open line of communication with 
parents.  However, teachers will not be called to the 
phone during instructional time.  Likewise, you may 
not have an impromptu meeting with teachers during 
arrival or dismissal.  You may leave a message or 
contact the Front Office to schedule a conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    One team, One visiOn…COllege and Career ready! 
 
         

 

  

                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

In an effort to meet the needs of the 

whole child, we are preparing a room, 

The Health & Hygiene Hut, to store 

hygiene products and extra clothing for 

students.  To stock The Health & 

Hygiene Hut, we are having an on-

going fundraiser project.  Also, if you 

would like to donate items, we would 

greatly appreciate the donation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

September 6, 2018- 

Progress Reports 

 

September 19, 2018- 
Early Release 

 

September 24, 2018- 

 Annual Title I Meeting 

 Curriculum Night 

 

September 26, 2018- 

Field Trip (2nd & 3rd Grades) 

Fall Pictures 

 

September 28, 2018- 

Fall Pictures 

 
 

 Painters 

 Gardeners 

 PTO Officers 

 Readers 

 Donated services 

 Mentors 

 Arts & Crafts Talents 

 Chess Coaches (Chess Club) 

HELP WANTED! ... We have several volunteer openings for 

parents, grandparents, aunts and uncles. If you have 

thirty minutes or more, we’ve got a job for you! No 

appointment is necessary. For additional information 

please contact the Front Office at (706) 592-3991. Let us 

know your talents  

                           Our most urgent needs are: 

 

HUT 

Ms. Shaunta Payton, Principal 
Willis Foreman Elementary School, 2413 Willis Foreman Road, Hephzibah, GA 30815 

Phone: 706-592-3991| Fax: 706-592-3706    www.wforeman@rcboe.org 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is imperative that you have made dependable dismissal pick-up     

arrangements for your child(ren).  There are a few things to keep in mind… 
 

 Transportation changes must be made in writing 

    (please do not call the Front Office to make verbal changes) 

 Under no circumstances may a child be dropped before school hours and left on the sidewalk 

without supervision. 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Mrs. Thompson, who is the 

Willis Foreman Wildcat Teacher of the Year!  

This honor is well-earned and much deserved! 

Feel free to send Mrs. Thompson your well-

wishes and congratulations. 
 

 

Please consider serving as a member of the PTO Cabinet:         
 President 

 Treasurer 

 Secretary 

 

 

We need community volunteers! 
 

 


